
 

 
 
 

To: Members of Dublin City Council 

From: Dana L. McDaniel, City Manager 

Date: July 21, 2020 

Initiated By: Chief Justin Páez  

Re: Resolution No. 39-20 – Contract with Dublin City Schools for School 
Resource Officers  

 

Background 

Since the 1998-1999 school year, the City and the  Dublin School District have partnered to share a 
portion of the cost for providing full-time School Resource Officers (SROs) to the schools. Dublin's 
Community Education Unit (CEU) has provided a full-time SRO for each middle school (four) and each 
high school (three). In the current agreement with the Schools, the City pays the full cost of two 
members of this unit, with the Schools and the City sharing equally in the cost for the remaining five 
members of the unit.  
 
In the 2020-2021 contract, Dublin's Community Education Unit (CEU) will provide a full-time SRO for 
each middle school (four) and each high school (three). In the 2020-2021 agreement, the City will 
continue to share equally with the Dublin City School District in the cost for five members of the unit.  
The City will continue to fund the full cost of two of the seven SROs. 
 
A breakdown of the costs is shown in Article V – Compensation and Payment (page two) of the attached 
contract. 
 
Each year, the Schools and the City have renewed this one-year contract. The contract presented for 
the 2020-2021 school year includes a reimbursement from the Schools not to exceed $316,045.33. 
The contract for the 2019-2020 school year included a reimbursement from the Schools not to exceed 
$306,126.36. The 2020-2021 increase of the reimbursement is based upon an adjustment in the salary 
and benefit costs for the officers. 
 
 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of Resolution 39-20. 
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